

July 18, 2013

Dear Homeowner:

It is time for our annual elections of directors to The Glen Board of Directors. This year we elect three directors. The only requirement to serve on the board is that you be in good standing. You may nominate yourself.

If you wish to run for election, please complete the enclosed candidate statement and return it no later than August 20, 2013, either by email at etna@thelandermgmt.com or by facsimile to 831.758.1147 or by mail to P.O. Box 1531, Salinas, CA 93902-1531.

Yours truly,

Etna Monsalve

Management Agent for The Glen of Pacific Grove